
May 29, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Gary Mack 

The Sixth Floor Museum 

Dallas County Historical Foundation 

411 Elm Street, Suite 120 

Dallas, TX 75202-3301 

 

Dear Mr. Mack: 

 

Per our conversation, enclosed is a copy of the video for the Sixth Floor Museum. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosures 


